Tameside Metropolitan Borough St Anne's Primary School



Headteacher Mrs K Rimmer BEd (Hons) St Anne's Road, Denton, Manchester M34 3DY Telephone No: 0161 336 2956 Fax No: 0161 320 7949 Email: admin@st-annes-denton.tameside.sch.uk

www.st-annes-denton.tameside.sch.uk

3.4.20

Dear Parent /Carer

Daily learning will not be posted over the Easter Holidays. Instead, teachers will post some Easter activities for homework. We recognise that while learning is important, at this time of unprecedented uncertainty, so are family activities, such as having fun and getting out of the house for daily exercise!

If you are looking for ways to keep the children entertained here are a few ideas:

There are plenty of virtual tours of museums, such as those offered by Google Arts and Culture.

Play board games, learn an instrument, bake together and let children use apps like Zoom or Skype so they can stay in touch with their friends.

Netflix or other streaming services can be used innovatively, by watching the old movies you loved from your childhood.

Encourage reading - World Book Online has just made their collection of 3,000 ebooks and audiobooks available for free for children to access at home.

Daily ClassDojo activities will resume on Monday 20th April.

Most importantly, keep talking, especially about the future and how much you will all appreciate normal life when it resumes! We hope you are able to enjoy this Easter break.

Yours Sincerely

Kirsty Rimmer

Headteacher











